
3rd January, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern, 

The Elphin & Aultnachy Common Grazings Committee is strongly supportive of the Elphin, Ledmore 

and Knockan Community Association Ltd (ELKCAL) purchasing the Elphin Community Hall. We use the 

hall approximately five times per year to hold our Common Grazings Committee meetings and our 

Annual General Meeting, and any other Common Grazings related meetings that are required. 

The Hall provides a neutral meeting space which is indoors, heatable and has electricity. This is 

essential for making our meetings accessible to all Common Grazings shareholders, particularly in 

winter, rather than meeting in the Village Fank or in an individual’s house. 

There are approximately 12 shareholders in our Common Grazings, with eight members on the 

Committee, and our decisions affect the wider community. 

We look forward to seeing ELKCAL complete their purchase of the Community Hall. 

Yours sincerely, 

Helen O’Keefe 

Clerk – Elphin & Aultnachy Common Grazings Committee 


